

 Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

27th April 2015

Dear Parent/Carer,

I write to inform you that over the coming days we will be joined in school by Ofsted. We are looking forward to sharing our achievements with them. We would be grateful if you could spare the time to read the attached documents and share your views with ofsted by completing their on-line survey.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.

J Reynolds and H Turner

Headteachers















